CITY OF NEW MARKET PROPOSED BUDGET FOR FISCAL YEAR 2024

Thursday, April 20, 2023

The hearing was called to order by Mayor Frank Sefrit at 7:00 pm.

Members present included Larry McAlpin, Chris Stewart, Mike DeVoe, Mattea Fritz, and Bob Riddle.

There were no members absent.

Mayor Frank Sefrit, City Superintendent Ben Fritz, and City Clerk Megan Wright were also present.

Bob Riddle made a motion to open the public hearing for PROPOSED BUDGET FOR FISCAL YEAR 2024. It was seconded by Mattea Fritz. All members voted in favor. Motion Carried.

Bob Riddle made a motion to approve Resolution # 2023-17 to Close Public Hearing on Budget For Fiscal Year 2024. It was seconded by Mattea Fritz. All members voted in favor. Motion Carried.

Mike DeVoe made a motion to close the hearing and it was seconded by Bob Riddle. All members voted in favor. Motion Carried.

Mayor Frank Sefrit

City Clerk Megan Wright